
April 5, 2021
Hello, and welcome to your fourth goodie bag of 2021! If you’re receiving this bag it’s because you
successfully completed the March Challenge and documented your process with photos. Wonderful work,
ladies - keep it up!

The winner of the March Challenge bag is team member Daisy - congrats! Everyone did an amazing job
with their challenges, but Daisy did a fabulous job creating a video talking about the book she received as
part of GBLA’s “Anti-Racist Book Club” on Cesar Chavez. Way to go, Daisy!

April Challenge Bag:
1. Pink Ribbons - This month we are focusing on Breast Cancer Awareness. Here are some interesting

facts about the topic. Did you know that:
a. Breast cancer affects both men and women, boys and girls?
b. 1 in 8 women in the United States will develop breast cancer in their lifetime.
c. There are over 3.5 million breast cancer survivors in the United States.
d. Breast cancer cases have declined since the 1990s due to better screenings, increased

awareness and improved treatment options.
e. Research further if you like. Your challenge this month is to make as many pink breast

cancer awareness ribbons (🎗) as you can with your supplies and gift them to friends and
family. Don’t forget to snap a pic! Deadline: 4/30/21.

2. Book Club - Everyone should have received a book or two for the GBLA book club; from Who Is
Cesar Chavez? or The Hate You Give, or They Called Us Enemy, or I Am Malala. Please read it when
you get some time (I know you’re very busy with school), and take a picture of yourself reading it.
Thank you Julianne and Daisy for already doing this! Also, please email me a sentence or two on
what you learned from the book, or the part you liked the most, or if you would recommend it to a
friend and why...

3. Team T-Shirts - Thank you to team member Lucy’s mom, Mrs. Torres, for donating our puma paw
print masks and making our shirts this year!!! Now we need a picture of you sporting your brand
new team t-shirt! Hopefully they fit (seems like the shirts run a little small). I gave you the size you
requested on Google Classroom. This is our first time with a v-neck shirt, hopefully it doesn’t dip too
low. If so, please make sure you wear a tank top or camisole underneath so you’re not showing too
much skin. (You can get a cheap one for $2 or $3 from Walmart). Please find an interesting place to
take a picture of yourself in the tee and give us the “Rosie the Riveter” pose with the muscle arm up!
We’ll also have to figure out a time to have a zoom meeting where we’re all online wearing the shirts
so we can get a group photo. More info on that later…

4. Donations - thank you to team member Katherine’s mom, Mrs. Gonda, for donating the Soleil hand
soaps. They smell so nice! Don’t forget to wash your hands often with soap and warm water for 20
seconds or more to help keep germs away. We also received a donation for Popcornopolis popcorn
as part of PLP’s PTA fundraiser. Enjoy!

That’s it for now! Be on the lookout for our last bag in May. Don’t forget to document the experience.
Please take pictures of yourself opening and going through your bag, and using your products. Thanks so
much for your participation! ~Ms. L :)


